
From: Mark Gotjen
To: Wanda Gautney
Subject: RE: Annual Generator Services for the Baldwin County Commission
Date: Wednesday, January 2, 2019 10:16:00 AM

Ms. Wanda ,Yes I will honor my  bid pricing for generator maintenance.
Thanks,
Mark
 

From: Wanda Gautney [mailto:wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2019 9:52 AM
To: Mark Gotjen
Cc: Junius Long
Subject: Annual Generator Services for the Baldwin County Commission
 
Mr. Gotjen,
You submitted bid pricing on November 1, 2018 for Baldwin County Commission Annual Generator
Services.  The bid was awarded to the lowest bidder on November 20, 2018.  The lowest bidder has
submitted a letter giving the Commission their 30 day notice of withdrawal from the Contract.   The
law states that if at any time after the award the lowest bidder notifies the County that they will no
longer comply with the terms of the Contract the Commission may award the bid to the second
lowest bidder. 
 
I would like to know if Power Systems of Mississippi will honor their bid pricing that was submitted
on November 1, 2018 for two (2) years?  I have attached a copy of your bid pricing for your review.
 
Please let me know as soon as possible.
 
Thanks
 
Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2520
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email: wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov

 

ExchangeDefender Message Security: Check Authenticity


